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HOT LUNCH FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS
When can I order hot lunch?
We offer three chances to order hot lunch per school year: the fall session, the winter session and the spring session. Ordering is open for two weeks each session. 
Do you accept late orders?
Unfortunately, no. Our volunteers already put in countless hours to run the hot lunch program. It’s not possible to accept late orders. 
Can I change my order once it’s been placed and paid for?
Unfortunately, no. Our volunteers already put in countless hours to run the hot lunch program. It’s not possible to accept changes or cancellations.
What if my child decides they no longer like pizza or subs? Can I change my order?
Unfortunately, no. Our volunteers already put in countless hours to run the hot lunch program. It’s not possible to accept changes or cancellations. We suggest donating the lunch. Our parent hot lunch sorting volunteers will make sure your child’s lunch goes to good use. Remember to pack a lunch for your child if they plan on donating their hot lunch. Not sure if your child likes A&W Teen Burgers or Subway Tuna Subs? We suggest doing a taste test at the restaurant before ordering.
How do I place an order?
Returning students and siblings of existing students: https://munchalunch.com/
New to Aspenwood? https://munchalunch.com/schools/aspenwood/
How can I sign up to volunteer in the school to sort and deliver hot lunches?
Instructions for volunteering will be communicated each session via planner strip, Facebook, email and newsletters. 
Do you offer vegetarian, gluten-free, etc. options? 
Yes, but it’s up to you to do your homework. For specific nutrition and allergy information please visit individual vendor websites. 
What if my child is sick or away on a hot lunch day?
We do not offer cancellations or refunds because orders are placed with vendors at least one week in advance. Please email aspenwoodpac2001@gmail.com if your child is sick or away. You can arrange to pick up the lunch or ask the parent hot lunch sorting volunteers to donate your child’s lunch. PLEASE DO NOT CALL/EMAIL THE SCHOOL SECRETARY! 
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